
 

January 30, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Kyle Hoffman, Chairperson 

House Committee on Agriculture 

Statehouse, Room 481-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Hoffman: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2510 by House Committee on Agriculture 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2510 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Current law does not specify who may enter into negotiations for interim trail use with a 

federal agency.  HB 2510 would clarify that any person, for-profit entity, not-for-profit entity or 

government entity responsible for developing, operating or maintaining a recreational trail may 

enter into negotiations for interim trail use with an appropriate federal agency.  

 

 The Kansas Department of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism, the Kansas Association of 

Counties and the League of Kansas Municipalities indicate that HB 2510 would have no fiscal 

effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chris Tymeson, Wildlife, Parks & Tourism 

 Chardae Caine, League of Municipalities 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties 


